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Memorial Day Services

Pictures from the 2024 Memorial Services 

throughout the town
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National Outlet Shopping Day
Get ready to celebrate the NOSD at the 

Gloucester Premium Outlets event!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Congratulations on Retirement!
Captain Mark Benton retires after serving 26 

years with the Gloucester Township Police 

Department

	 The rides are being set up as Veterans Park is getting ready 
to welcome everyone this Saturday for the biggest event of the year 
– Gloucester Township Day! Enjoy rides, delicious food, live enter-
tainment, vendors, and more! The event starts at 12pm. Do not miss the 
Drone Light Show at 9:30 pm! 



On Monday, May 27th, Gloucester Township held its annual 
Memorial Day Service at Veterans Park to honor our fallen he-
roes. Wreath laying services were also held at the eight veteran 
memorials throughout the town. Thank you to our volunteer 
photographer, Dave Gruen, for capturing the services.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720317397105


	 Please be advised that Cam-
den County Mosquito Commission 
will be conducting ULV “spraying” 
operations on Friday May 31, 2024 
between the hours of 2am-6am in the 
following locations, weather permit-
ting: Huntington Ave., Station Ave., 
Roosevelt Ave., Austin Ave., Ridge 
Ave., Fern Ave., Woodland Ave., Lake 
Ave., Price Ave., Main St., E. Front 
St., N. Hildebrand Ave., Elena Ct., Heath Ct., Jaeger Ct., Dol Sol 
Pl., La Jolla Ln., Flores Ln., Mission Ln., Peter Cheeseman Rd., 
Byron Ct., Lancaster Pl., Keats Dr.,, Keats Ct., Canterbury Cove, 
Thornhill Ct., Thackery Ct., Terrestria Ln., Hartley Ct., Burberry 
Ct., Sonora Ct.

CONGRATULATIONS ON RETIREMENT!
	 Effective June 1, 2024, Captain Mark Benton, badge num-
ber 149, will retire after serving 26 years as a Law Enforcement 
Officer. Captain Benton began his career with the Gloucester 
Township Police Department on August 17, 1998. Captain Benton 
served as a Patrol and Traffic Officer.  He also served on the Special 
Response Team from 2004 until 2015.  Mark Benton was promoted 
to Sergeant on February 24, 2010, and  served as a Deputy Platoon 
Commander, Operations Response Unit Supervisor and Deputy 
Bureau Commander for the Criminal Investigations Bureau.   On 
July 27, 2015, Benton was promoted to Lieutenant, and served as a 
Platoon Commander and Bureau Commander for The Community 
Relations and The Juvenile and Family Services Bureaus.  On June 
1, 2023, Benton was promoted to Captain and has served as the 
Community Services Division Commander. 
	 We are grateful for Captain Benton’s dedicated service to 
the Gloucester Township Police Department and the community.   
We wish Captain Benton a long and happy retirement! 

	 The Camden County Remembrance and Hope Memorial at Tim-
ber Creek Park in Gloucester Township is offering a place of reflection for 
the families who have lost a loved one to the disease of addiction, showing 
them that they are not alone. Pavers are being offered as part of the Re-
membrance and Hope Memorial to honor the lives lost.
	 Please note pavers are available all year long but will not be com-
pleted and installed until August of each year. To be included in the 2024 
vigil, all pavers must be purchased before August 1st. Once a paver is 
purchased you will receive a proof to approve. 
	 To fill out the form, please CLICK HERE.

MOSQUITO SPRAYING

https://sparkcreative.wufoo.com/forms/remembrance-and-hope-memorial-paver-form-2024/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR20FXALNPU6y3WmbR6kFpPZaTS3aCUaSb6CSVyAG7bNyjfaTZemrEF1LmQ_aem_AY8P3dnWIyeUmObGLoBp8VVplTSPMBZZAw6Zg1NcrhhxlIZswOI0m5b27GQUIpEqjcRjJDLqNkDRJoReqcX94b2x


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 Save the date: National Outlet Shopping Day on June 8th & 
June 9th! Don’t miss this highly anticipated event, featuring major 
savings at Gloucester Premium Outlets. Get can’t-miss deals from 
brands you love, all weekend long!
 - Bounce Houses 
 - Food Trucks and local vendor pop ups 
 - Live performances
 - Selfie Stations throughout the property
 - Dunk Tank 
 - Balloon Twisting and Face Painting 
 - Outdoor Yard Games 
 - and MORE!!

	 “Hello. My name is Keith Hartman and I need a kid-
ney to live. I have a great wife, two children -- a boy and a 
girl -- and also a Dachshund and Golden Retriever dogs. They 
are what keeps me together right now! I had kidney failure 
in 2020 due to C-Anca vasculitis. I am quickly coming to the 
point where I must start dialysis. It can be really rough on the 
body, and I am hoping I can find a kidney donor before dialy-
sis must start.”
	 To learn more about Gloucester Township resident, 
Keith Hartman, please CLICK HERE.

https://www.nkr.org/PEE848

